In an effort to prepare your presentation with the most relevant information please see the following:

1. At the time the RFQ was published, the project budget was proposed as either $2.245MM or
$5.782MM and was pending legislative appropriations funding. Has the budget been confirmed?
At this time the total project budget is $2,245,715.

2. Isthere any new information that can confirm the following as either included or excluded from
the project scope:

a. AJ/E services for temporary relocation of the library operation and any other spaces or
functions temporarily displaced due to construction.
This effort remains within the scope of services and will be adjusted as the project is

better defined. The Project Manager will provide guidance to

the selected firm.

b. AJ/E services for the remaining 2™ floor office/classroom/lab spaces not recently
renovated. This effort is not likely to occur since the project
is only partially funded.

c. Please clarify the extent of anticipated renovations to the North/South entrance and
public stairway and existing elevator. | would invite you
to tour the WLR 2™ floor entrances and see for yourself the changes the College would
expect to mimic, if possible, on the third floor.
Regarding the elevator, NO CHANGES s are anticipated at this time.

3. Does PSC have a proposed or preferred location for the temporary relocation of the library and
any other spaces or functions temporarily displaced due to construction? Are you looking for the
A/E team to help make that determination? YES, the Colleges does have a preferred location for
the relocation of the library in the WCJ building. The temporary space will be reconfigured to
accommodate library needs in the most cost efficient manner. The Project Manager will provide
guidance to
the selected firm.



